
 

 
John Mikesh 
2020 Clarence Tabor Memorial Scholarship Award 
 
John Mikesh is an architecture student from Tenafly, New Jersey who received a Bacheor of Architecture 
degree from Syracuse University and will be attending Princeton University this fall. John is a Design 
Resident at the Autodesk Technology Center in Boston and has worked in reserach at Aptium Architecture, 
Cemex Global and Terreform One. John was selected for the Clarence Tabor Memorial Scholarship Award 
based on the strength and depth of his submitted work. The Clarence Tabor Memorial Scholarship Award is 
given to undergraduate students entering their fifth and final year or to graduate students based on 
scholastic excellence, attitude toward the profession and probable success as an architect. 
 
The Architects League Scholarship Awards are made possible through proceeds from our annual Architects 
League Golf Classic, which will be returning in July 2021. 
 
Selected images from John’s submitted work samples: 
 

 
 



 

 
Anika Tsapatsaris 
2020 Architects League Scholastic Achievement Award 
 
Anika Tsapatsaris is an architecture student from Ridgewood, New Jersey who will be attending her third 
year of architecture school at Columbia University this fall. Anika is the Secretary of the Barnard + Columbia 
Architecture Society and she is a 2024 Olympic hopeful for the Greek National Fencing Team. Anika’s 
application was selected for the Architects League Scholastic Achievement Award based on the overall 
strength of her application, including both her submitted work and her academic record. 
 
The Architects League Scholarship Awards are made possible through proceeds from our annual Architects 
League Golf Classic, which will be returning in July 2021.  
 
Selected images from Anika’s submitted work samples: 
 

 
 



 

 
Christina Kavanagh 
2020 Albert O. Halse Memorial Award 
 
Christina Kavanagh is an architecture student from Wood-Ridge, New Jersey who will be starting her fifth 
and final year of architecture school at the University of North Carolina at Charlotte this fall. Christina has 
been on both the Dean’s List and the Chancellor’s List at UNC Charlotte and has worked in architecture 
offices in Bergen County every summer during school breaks. This is the second time that Christina has been 
awarded the Albert O. Halse Memorial Award, she received her first one in June 2018. The Albert O. Halse 
Memorial Award recognizes undergraduate students for excellence in architectural delineation and/or 
architectural models and Christina’s submission was notably impressive and well presented. 
 
The Architects League Scholarship Awards are made possible through proceeds from our annual Architects 
League Golf Classic, which will be returning in July 2021. 
 
Selected images from Christina’s submitted work samples: 
 

 
 



 

 
Reeshane R Villarama 
2020 Architects League Scholarship for High School Students 
 
Reeshane R Villarama is a high school senior from Bayonne, New Jersey who will be graduating from High 
Tech High School in Spring 2020. This Fall, Reeshane will be attending Pratt Institute where she will be 
pursuing a Bachelor of Architecture degree. Reeshane is involved as a community volunteer and is the senior 
captain of the Bayonne High School Girls Swim Team. Reeshane’s application selected from a strong group 
of high school student submissions based on the overall strength of her application and, in particular, an 
especially strong essay. The Architects League Scholarship for High School Students is awarded to a student 
living or attending high school in Bergen, Hudson, Passaic or Sussex County who will be attending 
architecture school after their high school graduation. 
 
The Architects League Scholarship Awards are made possible through proceeds from our annual Architects 
League Golf Classic, which will be returning in July 2021. 
 
Selected images from Reeshane’s submitted work samples: 
 

 


